
 
Dear Dr. Robertson, 
 
My name is Kailee Ramirez, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Devine, Texas. As a little girl, I always thought 
watching my grandpa who was a vet was the absolute coolest 
when he put his stethoscope on. I always played with his 
growing up and dreamed of having my own one day. Getting 
one from TTUHSC during the white coat parade was a dream 
come true ,and I cannot thank you enough for giving back to 
first year medical students like me. After years of hard work 
I’m so excited for this new journey to begin.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kailee Ramirez 



 
Dear Dr. Robertson, 
 
I want to sincerely thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. This 
symbolic gift is one that I will cherish for my life. My name is 
Harikrishan S. Sachdev, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Laredo,Texas. Receiving the gift of a stethoscope represented 
my commitment to becoming a physician and the community's 
support in my journey. I consider myself to be very fortunate to 
have yours and the community's support on this journey. Your 
generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
program is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
Harikrishan Sachdev 



 
Dear Dr. Robertson, 
 
My name is Allee Nix, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Liberty Hill, Texas. I was accepted to TTUHSC School of 
Medicine almost two years ago in conjunction with an Early 
Admission Program at Angelo State University. All of this to 
say I've been looking forward to proudly wearing my student 
white coat and stethoscope for a while now. Thank you for 
your support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for 
Students program. 
 
Sincerely,  
Allee Nix 



 
Dear Dr. Robertson, 
 
Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students program. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I have dreamed of this 
day for such a long time, and I cannot believe that it’s finally 
here! I want to be a doctor so that I can be a liaison for the 
people of my community-in healthcare and in the civil realm 
as well. I am grateful to be here and am thankful for your 
donation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Diego Rielo 



 
Dear Dr. Robertson, 
 
My name is Christopher Wilhelm, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Amarillo, Texas. Thank you for 
supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
program. Your generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC 
branded stethoscope this year. I chose to attend TTUHSC 
because of the great commitment the school has to West Texas 
and for the friendly environment that is noticeable on Day 1. 
I cannot wait to begin my journey in medicine at this great 
school. Thank you again for your support.  
 
Sincerely,  
Christopher Wilhelm 




